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January Program





Our January meeting will be our membership drive. Our program will center around introducing potential new members to our society and possibly inviting them for membership. We will also have a business meeting to discuss upcoming events for the remainder of the school year.





Hostesses


Lana Booker,Donna Campbell


& Sherrie Collins


�





�





Jan. 13: Scheduled Meeting


UCHS Library 4:00


Deadline for International Reports: Feb. 1


Legislative Symposium: Feb. 4-5


Order of the Rose: deadline March 15th 


Officer Training: March 29 in Knoxville


Strategic Action Plan: deadline March 31st 





All forms available on the websites.


Visit Beta Pi: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com� 


Xi State: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xistate.org" �www.xistate.org�


And : � HYPERLINK "http://www.deltakappagamma.net" �www.deltakappagamma.net� 








-Kim





   & Move





�Happy New Year to everyone! ��Welcome to 2014. I hope that everyone had a wonderful Christmas and New Years. I sure did. I was blessed in so many different ways, it is hard to mention them all. �I hope that everyone has thawed out from the rough start to 2014. I think the last time it was that cold was in 1985. Whew....last week was cold enough for me. Brrr.....� In our planning meeting, back in July, I asked everyone to think of one person who you might think would be a potential member. Well, it is that time for you to invite that potential member. Please invite that member to the meeting on Monday. We are going to have the meeting based on introducing the potential members to our society. We will have a special guest that is supposed to attend our meeting on Monday, Mrs. Ann Gann from, Clinton.  Please remember to get in touch with your potential member, and invite them to the meeting. In conclusion, I wish that everyone has a Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year. ��See you at the meeting,
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The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes key women educators.
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Our Strategic Action Plan needs to be submitted to the Planning Committee by March 31, 2014, to earn points toward the Chapter Excellence Award.  Plan dates should run April 1 through March 31.


Submit plans electronically to Dee Dee Rives at � HYPERLINK "mailto:rivesdd@bellsouth.net" ��rivesdd@bellsouth.net� or mail plans to her at 934 Bear Creek Road, Pinson, TN  38366.








Attendance Drawing


Don’t forget we will have an attendance drawing in May. Each time you attend a meeting, you get your name put in the box. The prize this year is an Origami Owl locket with Beta Pi charms.


                                   





Officer Training will be in Knoxville on March 29th at Trinity Methodist. We will need to make sure we have all of our officer positions filled and everyone’s calendar scheduled for that date. Our Xi State President, Beverly Smith, says, “I encourage members to “step up” if you are asked to serve your chapter.  What an honor!”


Remember, it takes all of us to make our chapter work!








The Legislative Symposium will be Millenium in Nashville on Feb. 4-5.  There will be a panel discussion on Tuesday evening, which will include legislators, a TEA rep, and a TN Dept. of Education rep.  Please send questions for the panel to Karen Phillips at: � HYPERLINK "mailto:kdpchattn12@yahoo.com" ��kdpchattn12@yahoo.com� or (423) 855-0637.











Leadership Seminar 2014








Beginning Leadership Seminar: 


 “Artful Leadership”


This is a great opportunity to learn more about yourself as a leader, so please apply and/or encourage other members to do so.


Dr. Kay Clawson, the chair of the International Leadership Committee, will be the facilitator for the seminar.  


Dates:  March 7-9, 2014, at the Cumberland Mtn. State Park in Crossville, TN.  


Applications are avaialable on the Xi State website and are due Feb. 4 to � HYPERLINK "mailto:jenni.lusk@hotmail.com" ��jenni.lusk@hotmail.com�.


New this year:  participants will finish with the seminar on Saturday evening, but are encouraged to stay overnight…..more bonding time with fellow classmates!








September Meeting





Christmas Party


We had a wonderful time at our annual Christmas party at Club le Conte. The food was superb! Thanks, Kim, for setting everything up and bringing the door prizes!








Birthdays: Susan Oaks – Feb. 4














	


		








Don’t forget to visit our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com�. If you have suggestions or corrections, please send


to: � HYPERLINK "mailto:collins.sherrie@gmail.com" �collins.sherrie@gmail.com�.


*Our website has received the official sticker from International for the biennium.
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Strategic Action Plan





Officer Training








